
 
 
 
 

2024 SSVP 
Thanksgiving 

Food Drive 
 

 

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul is holding a Thanksgiving 

Food Drive in order to replenish the food cupboard.  

 

Interested parishioners are asked to bring in non-perishable 

food items and place them in the SSVP container located in 

the front foyer of the Church.  

 

We are in need of the following:  

 

(1) Canned Tuna  

(2) Canned Vegetables and Fruits  

(3) Canned soups   

(4) Spaghetti pasta and Sauce 

(5) Breakfast cereals and pancake mixes.  

 

Thank you. 


